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4 July 2024  
Primary – Year 3 Fun Day   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are very excited to be holding a ‘Year 3 Fun Day’ on Wednesday 17 July 2024. The day 
will be packed with many different fun activities. We have asked the children what they 
would like to do on this day so we can plan numerous fun things to do. We are also allowing 
children to come into school wearing non-uniform.  
  
During the afternoon an ice cream van will be onsite so all the children can order an ice 
cream or an ice lolly. There will also be a substitute if your child has any allergies.   
  
We did some fundraising early in the year so there is no cost to parents for this event.  
  
Whilst there is no cost to you for this event, your consent will still be required by 12.30pm on 
Tuesday 16 July for your child to take part. To do this, please log into the portal and search 
for Activities/Trips. By doing this, you are consenting to your child attending this event.       
   
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here. 
  
Yours faithfully  
Year 3 Team  
  
  

 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App

